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RESTORATION OF SALISBURY CATHEDRAL 

We are happy to announce that Earl Beauchamp has offered a munificent contribution towards the restoration 

of the interior of the Cathedral. His lordship proposes to devote the sum of £100 to the erection of an altar 

screen between the choir and the lady chapel, as a memorial of his distinguished ancestor, Richard 

Beauchamp, who for 31 years was Bishop of this Diocese. 

Salisbury and Winchester Journal. Saturday 31 March 1866. 
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